Puppy Email – Week 1


Subject: Ellie & Jack’s Puppies – Week 1 Update
Hello Everyone!
 
We hope you are having a great week so far! The puppies are now a week old and thriving! They have nearly doubled in size and are doing great. They love to be cuddled and are getting lots of love from our kids and us! 
 
Now that your sweet pup is one week old, you will want to spend the next few weeks getting the last of your house puppy proofed, and of course your yard ready to receive your new bundle of joy and energy!
 
This is also the PERFECT time to brush up on your puppy training skills! In a few weeks, we will be sending you a few short training videos on basics like potty training, crate training, teaching basic commands, etc. But if you feel like getting an early jump on preparing, one of our favorite online trainer’s is Zak George. You can go to YouTube or Google -- type in “Zac George’s Dog Training” and you’ll find exceptional training videos that are short but very informative.
 
There’s not a whole lot of new news this week, but they did have their first outing in the car to the vet to have their dewclaws removed (don't panic if you see brown spots in the pictures, it's just from the iodine, it'll go away!). It was quick and they've already forgotten all about it. :) Ellie is doing a wonderful job as a mom; she is very attentive to their needs and stays with them the majority of the days and nights still. We had another photo shoot recently, and as you can see, their noses and little pads on their feet are beginning to turn gray. They will continue turning darker over the following weeks. Pictures are attached! We will do individual pictures starting at week 5; right now they are all just so ADORABLE and similar! 
 
Again, puppy selections will take place the weekend of August 25-26 and puppies will be ready to go home that same weekend. You can mark it on your calendar and we will coordinate details over the next few weeks regarding what day & time works best for you to select. If you plan to come to our house, just let us know, otherwise we're glad to assist you with your selection through the use of FaceTime or Skype if that is more convenient with your schedule.
 
We hope you have a great week and we’ll look forward to sending you more updates and pictures next week!
 
All the best,
 
Your personal information

 
PS: We have attached the Puppy Contract in case you still need to print it and mail it in. Thanks!
